
JESSE HELMS 
NORTH CAROLINA 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 

August 19, 1983 

Mr. Antonio de la Cova 
Karas 
G.p.a. Box 2902 
San Juan, Puerto Rico 00936 

Dear Mr. de la Cova: 

Thank you for your letter of June 22. 

There is evidently some misunderstanding 
in the reports you have heard. I am trying 
very hard to get the Kennedy-Khruschev papers 
declassified and made available, and I have 
been seeking to get Secretary Schultz to come 
before the Senate Foreign Relations Committee 
and explain the documents. 

At the moment the State Department ada­
mantly refuses even to let anyone see the 
documents on a classified basis, much less 
declassified. You can be sure once we pry
them loose that. the news will be widely dis­
seminated. 

Thank you for writing. 

With kind regards. 

Sincerely, 

JESSE HELMS:odm 


